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Congrats to Scottsdale's Mirabel Golf Club! Scottsdale Healthcare Research Institute honored the Mirabel Golf
Club for donating more than $700,000 over the past five years through its Hope For The Cause (HFTC) Charity
Classic. Scottsdale Healthcare has also dedicated a treatment room named "The Mirabel Clinical Trials Infusion." 
This newly dedicated suite provides a location for clinical trials patients to receive breakthrough treatment. The
patients are closely monitored by the nurses, physicians and scientists of the Scottsdale Healthcare Research
Institute.

“Mirabel is a community that has been touched by cancer in a very prolific way,” says Ruth Evans, HFTC
chairperson. “The Clinical Trials Program is funded by philanthropy, making it a strong focus for Mirabel and the
HFTC Committee to enable Dr. Von Hoff and his staff to continue their Phase 1 trials.”
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